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Traffic Shift on Northbound I-95 St. Marys River Scheduled to Begin 

Feb. 12 

NASSAU COUNTY, Fla. – A traffic shift on northbound I-95 at the St. Marys River 
bridge will begin Wednesday, Feb. 12 and remain in place through March, weather and 
unforeseen circumstances permitting. Drivers should use extra caution and follow speed 
limits and other signage when navigating the area.  

The project to rehabilitate and resurface the St. Marys River Bridge on I-95 at the 
Florida/Georgia state line is scheduled to be completed this summer. Improvements 
under this project include rehabilitation of the original fender system, removal of 
diaphragms, the addition of concrete deck overlay and other incidental construction.  

Traffic will be maintained in accordance with FDOT design standards throughout the 
project.  

Seacoast Inc. was awarded the $5.94 million improvement project and is expected to 
complete work in summer 2025, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. 

Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 
2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter, at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by visiting 
nflroads.com.  
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